march 30, 1988

## \* Hospital Auxiliary annual meeting

The annual meeting of the Bruce Peninsula & District Memorial Hospital Auxiliary was held on Wednesday, March 23rd in the board room with 18 members and 1 visitor present.

President, Edith Arnold called meeting to order, with repeating of the

Auxiliary prayer.
Roll call was the paying of the '88/'89 membership

Minutes of the Feb. meeting, an executive meeting, and treasurer's report were given, and approved as read.

Correspondence was read, including an invitation to attend spring conference to be held in Owen Sound, April 27th. Institute for Hospital Auxiliaries will be held in Toronto on May 11th and 12th.

Irene Preston of the Nominating Committee presented the new slate of officers which are as follows. President Edith Arnold, 1st vice-president Daphne Jamieson, 2nd vice-

president Doreen Gruno, Sec. - Dorothy Ewing, Treas. Theima Reluy, Ass't. Treas. -Phyllis Edgar, Public Relations Daphne Jamieson.

Committees 1. Ways and Means Helen Steip - convener, Jean Crow, Laura McNeil, Pearl Walpole, Peg. Cunningham, Irene Preston.

- 2. Telephone: Mary Barnard and Margaret Brough.
- Social: Irene Preston,
   Doreen Bruno and Marjorie
   Atkinson.

Mrs. Margaret Brough installed the officers, and called on the members for their support.

Mrs. Irene Preston will be the representative of the

It isn't so hard to live on a small salary if you don't spend too much money in trying to keep it a secret.

Capper's Weekly

auxiliary on the hospital

Plans were made for future fund-raising events as follows. 1. Hasti-notes to be sold.

2. A craft table will be set up at Craft Fair in Arena on May 21st.

3. Bake sale in Parkette on July 16th.

4. Raffle on 4 hand-made articles to be started shortly to be drawn on Oct. 26th.

Pleae circle these dates on your calendar; and especially the 27th of April our next meeting. So pleased to have 2 new members join - looking forward to more next month. Come and bring a friend.



Val 19 Pg 42